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Covenant Life: 
Organic Unity 

Ephesians 4:1-6 

HAWKWOOD BAPTIST CHURCH 

 

Our mission is to fulfill the Great        
Commission and that means we all    

need to be involved with our              
community. What is the balance        

between Church involvement and  
reaching out? We believe that we can 

make the greatest difference if           
everyone commits to…  

  

WORSHIP TOGETHER 
Commit to regular church attendance 

  

GROW TOGETHER 
Join a small group & grow in relationship    

with Christ together 
  

SERVE TOGETHER 
Use your gifts and talents towards the      

mission of the church 

FINANCIAL UPDATE                                                    
Thank you for your faithful giving.  

  Budget         Received 

December $47,037         $46,299 
 

Youth Missions  $20,400        $  5,716 
 

NEW - Online giving at hawkwood.ca 
Look for the GIVE NOW button and   
follow the instructions. 
AFT giving is still an option. 

 OUR VISION                   
To glorify God by living: 
 The Great Commandment            

(Luke 10:27)  
 And the Great Commission     

(Matt. 28:19-20) 

OUR MISSION  
To introduce people to Jesus and   
together become fully devoted       
followers. 



 

SUNDAY SCHOOL                                                                   
9:30am Children, Youth, Adults & ESL            11:00am Adult Class & Kids Church 
 
 

ESL 
English as a Second Language Conversation classes are on Tuesdays 7:00pm-9:00pm 
and Thursdays 9:30am-11:30am.  
Classes will resume on Tues. January 17 and Thurs. January 19, 2017. 
 

YOUTH Grades 7-12  hbcyouth.ca                                                                                  
January 13 at 7:00pm youth in grades 7-10 will be playing life size Hungry Hippos and 
studying about Heaven. 
 

SPAGHETTI DINNER YOUTH FUNDRAISER 

Sunday, January 22, 2017 at 5:30pm. Purchase your tickets today in the foyer by 
donation (value $15-20). All donations collected will go towards sending 14 youth 
and 3 adults to The Gathering youth missions trip. You can also donate on our church 
website by going to “Give Now” then selecting Youth Mission. 
 

BIBLE STUDY 
The weekly bible study with Pastor Shafer will resume on Wednesday, January 18 at 
10:00am. 
 

FIRST AID & CPR TRAINING 
Today is the last day to sign up at the Information Centre to attend the Emergency 
First Aid and CPR Certificate Training on Saturday, January 14 from 9am-5pm The cost 
is $95 payable at the door and you will need to bring a lunch. 
 

LADIES MINISTRY 
Join with the ladies on Saturday, January 28 from 1:45 to 4:30pm at the home of    
Valerie Korbage. They will be studying Faithfulness: The Many Facets of Life and guest 
speaker Julie Ryan will be talking about “Winter Wanderings”. Bring a finger food and 
sign up at the Information Centre. 
 

YOUNG AT HEART 
The Young at Heart luncheon is on Wednesday, January 18 at noon. Please sign up at 
the Information Centre if you are planning to attend. 
 

CANDIDATES FOR MEMBERSHIP 
Les & Joan Galandy and Debbie Caines 
 

MISSIONARY BIRTHDAY CARDS   
Let’s remember our missionaries’ birthdays! Sign a birthday greeting to Kylie Dubber       
(Feb 1) and Carol Moffat (Mar11). Their cards are at the Information Centre.  

 
We would like to have a record of your visit and 
would be happy to answer any of your questions. 
Please fill out a Welcome Card in the chair in front 
of you and return it to the Information Centre  
located in the foyer. Check out our website at 
                         www.hawkwood.ca 

TO HAWKWOOD BAPTIST CHURCH 

WELCOME 

 

 

WEEK 
AT A GLANCE 

 

Wednesday, January 11 
7:00pm Prayer Meeting 
 

Thursday, January 12 
6:30pm AWANA 
 

Friday, January 13 
7:00pm Youth Grades7-10  
 

Saturday, January 14 
9:00am Emergency First Aid & CPR Training 
 

Sunday, January 15 
 

9:30am Worship Service - Traditional music  
11:00am Worship Service - Contemporary music  

COMMUNION 

Hawkwood Baptist Church shares in the 
Lord’s Supper on the second Sunday of 
each month.  If you are a Christian and 
have examined your heart, you are       
welcome to participate. Following is a 
brief history and explanation of the Lord’s 
Supper. "Christians by the sacred use of 
bread and wine, are to commemorate 
together the dying love of Christ;         
preceded always by solemn self-
examination. We call it the Lord’s Supper; 
Christians have also called it communion 
(from the Latin communion, sharing in 
common,   because of our sharing with 
Christ and with each other) and the    
Eucharist (from the Greek word 
“eucharistia” for “thanksgiving” because 
Jesus took the bread and “gave thanks” 
before he broke it."1 The Lord’s Supper 
also reminds us that because Jesus gave 
His life for us, nothing can separate us 
from His love. 1 Corinthians 11:28 says, 
“Let a person examine himself, then, and 
so eat of the bread and drink of the cup.”   

1 Corinthians 11:23–26 (HCSB)   

23 For I received from the Lord what I also 
passed on to you: On the night when He 
was betrayed, the Lord Jesus took bread, 
24 gave thanks, broke it, and said, “This is 
My body, which is for you. Do this in re-
membrance of Me.” 25 In the same way, 
after supper He also took the cup and 
said, “This cup is the new covenant      
established by My blood. Do this, as often 
as you drink it, in remembrance of Me.” 
26 For as often as you eat this bread and 
drink the cup, you proclaim the Lord’s 
death until He comes.  

1. Mark Dever 

NAB MISSIONARY OF THE WEEK 
January 8, 2017—Aaron and Rachael Weiss, Mission Hill Church, Calgary, Alberta. 

Aaron and Rachael Weiss have been married since 2008, and they 
have two beautiful three-year-old daughters, Addy and Lily. Their 
passion to plant in their hometown took them to Riverbend, a 
neighborhood in Calgary. Together, Aaron and Rachael desire to 
see a church family grow and flourish through authentic commu-
nity and the transformative power of the Gospel in southeast 
Calgary. Pray that God would continue to use them and Mission 

Hill to make the Gospel known among the people in their community.  

HBC MISSIONARY OF THE WEEK                                      

 Telmo & Cristina Camargo, Chain of Love, Brazil  
Pray/Praise: 
 New house in Novo Hamburgo with 9 children, Houseparents:  Marli & 
Caesar. 
 Wisdom for Telmo, the technical staff, the houseparents who dedicate 
24 hours daily to the children. 
 New couple in House 1 – Janaina and Gelsom who are hired on a trial 
basis.  Pray that God will confirm if this is His will. 

 Telmo is preparing to participate in the Missions Fest Conferences in Canada next     
January and February to thank North American partners and to promote COL. 

 Summer camps in January and February 2017. 


